
 

 

OFFICE OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA CLEMENCY BOARD 

 

NOTICE OF CLOSED MEETING 

On Friday, January 12, 2024, following the public comment portion of the open meeting, which 

begins at 10:30 a.m., the District of Columbia Clemency Board will hold a closed meeting for the 

purpose of a training for the Board members, pursuant to the Open Meetings Act, Section 2-

575(b)(12). 

 

The meeting will be held via WebEx.  This meeting is governed by the Open Meetings Act.  Please 

address any questions or complaints arising under this meeting to the Office of Open Government 

at opengovoffice@dc.gov. 

 

For additional information, please contact Lisa M. Brannock, Executive Assistant at (202) 724-

7681 or lisa.brannock@dc.gov. 
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